
PLEASE NOTE PLEASE NOTE PLEASE NOTE 

 

 

In November 2002, the Dalhousie University Senate Committee approved the following 

guideline: 

 

 

 

Email is an authorized means of communication for academic and administrative 

purposes within Dalhousie University.  The University will assign all students an 

official email address.  This address will remain in effect while the student remains a 

student and for one academic term following a student’s last registration.  This is the 

only email address that will be used for communication with students regarding all 

academic and administrative matters.  Any re-direction of email will be at the student’s 

own risk.  Each student is expected to check her or his official email address frequently 

in order to stay current with Dalhousie communications. 

 

 


